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2015 Half-Year Financial Report 
Available 
 

 

 

AccorHotels announces that its half-year financial report for 2015 is now 
available. This document may be viewed of the “Finance” page, under 
the heading “Financial Library / Regulated Information” on the 
AccorHotels website: www.accorhotels-group.com  
(http://www.accorhotels-group.com/en/finance/financial-
library/regulated-information/half-yearly-financial-report.html) 
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For further information about AccorHotels,  

visit accorhotels-group.com 

 
 


